

# 2021-12-09 Meeting notes

## Date

09 Dec 2021

## Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [James Li](#)
- [John Keeney](#)
- [JP Lane](#)
- [Masafumi Masuda](#)
- [santanu de](#)
- [bhanu chandra](#)
- [user-59b16](#)
- [David Kinsey](#)
- And several other folks whose names I did not jot down. Feel free to add.

## Recording

The recording for this call can be found at

Topic: Zoom1 O-RAN SC's Personal Meeting Room  
Start Time: Dec 9, 2021 09:00 AM

Meeting Recording:

[https://zoom.us/rec/share/n-nNFWDJiXhZhkLPoAjGWt5vSCDB6G-yhY\\_Qo-zQBJe0JMR2y0rRH\\_p-JHnDiPz.NmpP6McGZEY8hpcV](https://zoom.us/rec/share/n-nNFWDJiXhZhkLPoAjGWt5vSCDB6G-yhY_Qo-zQBJe0JMR2y0rRH_p-JHnDiPz.NmpP6McGZEY8hpcV)

## Goals

- Discuss the status of SMO project for E-release.
- Plans for the F-release
- Tacker presentation for O2 interface by NTT DOCOMO.

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
15 min	SMO project status	Mahesh Jethanandani	
40 min	Tacker presentation	DOCOMO	The presentation can be found <a href="#">here</a> .

## Notes

- Went over all the open issues for SMO. Most features are committed or in several stages of review.
- [user-59b16](#) wanted to discuss plans for the F-release. Some of the items discussed above will be moved to F-release. The other big item is the discussion around O2 implementation, which was the next topic of discussion.
- DOCOMO presented their plans of contributing the Tacker project to the SMO project. Questions were asked about how the proposal would interact with plans by the infra team to make a similar contribution but targeted towards Kubernetes only deployments.

## Action items

- ☐ [Mahesh Jethanandani](#): Discuss next steps for the Tacker presentation and plans for the O2 interface. Will take up in the next meeting of SMO, likely in the new year.
- ☐ [Masafumi Masuda](#) to get the team to share slides of their presentation.